THE BELL INN, LYNDHURST, LAUNCH A NEW 15-MILE MENU

The talented kitchen team of The Bell Inn are preparing to launch a brand new 15-mile spring
menu on Friday 5th May 2023.

Boasting an array of top-quality, locally sourced ingredients in their new A La Carte menu, as
well as a pub classics lunchtime menu that encompasses all things British dining nostalgia, The
Bell Inn are delighted to be teaming up with Hampshire suppliers to deliver an authentic,
countryside dining experience, that can be enjoyed from the comfort of their charming New
Forest pub with rooms.

“It’s never been more important to support both British farming, and local businesses. We are
hoping this brand new menu will offer a destination dining experience to our visiting guests,
whilst giving something back to the New Forest and surrounding areas by mindfully sourcing our
ingredients.”

Guests can choose from an array of delicious seasonal dishes, with the majority of the menu
available to be made vegan, dairy-free and gluten-free upon request. There will also be a
perfectly paired wine list showcasing the likes of Hattingley Valley English Sparkling wine, to
truly elevate the best of Hampshire.

The pub classics menu will be available from Easter Monday, with the brand new 15-mile A La
Carte menu launching on Friday 5th May. Menus will change seasonally in order to utilise the
freshest available ingredients.

For more information please contact: elly@bramshaw.co.uk
Canterton Ln, Brook, Lyndhurst SO43 7HE - 023 8081 2214
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